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Global Food Solutions Participates in the 47th Annual Legislative Action Conference in 

Washington, D.C. 
 
 

Hauppauge, NY. -  March 4th, 2019 – Global Food Solutions announces their appearance at 
the 47th annual legislative action conference in Washington, D.C.  
 
Continuing our support & commitment to the K-12 segment, schools, and their students, 
Thomas Kurza (Director of K-12 Sales East) attended the annual Legislative Action 
Conference for School Nutrition. Thomas teamed up with 14 other individuals currently in 
positions that include food management companies, food manufacturers, and school 
districts from across the state of New Jersey to advocate for national policy efforts 
supporting school nutrition programs. Thomas met with staff from Donald Payne Jr. NJ's 
10th Congressional District, Bonnie Watson Coleman, NJ's 12th Congressional District & Bill 
Pascrell NJ's 9th Congressional district advocating for continued support & funding for the 
USDA breakfast program, simplification of administrative processes like USDA reviews, & 
creating a benchmark for proper time allotted & required for students to eat lunch. 
 
In addition to a visit on the hill, the 4-day conference included General Sessions with 
Renowned Presidential Historian & Pulitzer Prize winner Doris Kearns Goodwin, former Senators 
Tom Daschle (D-SD) and Trent Lott (R-MS), and a surprise visit from United States 
Secretary of Agriculture, Sonny Perdue. 
 
"It was an honor to be asked to join for this conference & a great experience," said Thomas 
"Not only was the conference informative, but it too gave me the opportunity to speak with 
districts from across the country. This was of course all an added bonus, while the real focus 
was making sure that we had a successful & impactful meetings with our legislators to lend 
a voice to the rest of our peers (School Districts) & the students in schools across the 
country." 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Pictured from Left to Right: Newark Public Schools NJ - Jayson Shaw, Long Branch Public 

Schools NJ - Nawal Maroun, Global Food Solutions NJ/NY - Thomas Kurza 
 

*** 

Global Food Solutions is a progressive food service partner that is a pioneer in the 
development and distribution of affordable, wholesome and sustainable food products that 
simply taste amazing. The company operates out of 15+ different production facilities that 
span the United States and Canada to support a growing customer base that includes 5,000 
schools and a variety of hospital, healthcare, restaurants, colleges and universities. The 
company currently distributes its products under 7 different brands labels. For more 
information, contact Info@GlobalFoodSolutions.CO  / (877) 728-5550 or visit 
www.GlobalFoodSolutions.CO.  


